

Serving America's Military Families

November 30, 2022

Mr. Gary McLaughlin The William J. Martin Foundation Inc 161 Espanong Rd Lake Hopatcong, NJ 7849

Dear Mr. Mcl_aughlin,

On behalf of Operation Homefront and the tens of thousands of military and veteran families we serve, I want to personally acknowledge your generous gift of \$20,000.00 made on 10/4/2022.

This gift helps us fulfill our important mission: to build strong, stable, and secure military families, so that they may thrive in the communities they have worked so hard to protect. Our vision is to be the provider of choice for short-term critical financial assistance, long term stability, and recurring support programs for military families, and we couldn't do this without you. In 2022, you will help us achieve some very important programmatic milestones:

- Fulfill our 50,000th request for financial assistance and provide more than \$35 million in support to military families;
- Provide our 6,000th month of rent-free housing, saving military families over \$7 million in rent and utility costs;
- Provide our 450,000th backpack with school supplies to a military child, saving families more than \$50 million in back-to-school expenses;
- Graduate our 650th military family from the Permanent Homes for Veterans program, providing over \$95 million in deeded home equity to military families.

We are committed to using this generous gift efficiently and where it is needed most. In 2021, 88% of Operation Homefront expenditures went to programs that provide support to our nation's military families.

This is what your donation makes possible.

With gratitude,

Margi Kirst

Chief Revenue Officer

Sognateful for your Support since 2015!